
19/07/2020 

MS Robyn West 
22 Headland RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
Robyn.west@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

As a local resident who regularly walks around the Manly Dam reserve, and enjoys the 
beautiful natural surroundings, and the flora and fauna that live there, I would like to submit my 
very strong opposition to the proposed development. We need our natural flora and bushland 
which supports our wildlife now more than ever in these days of extreme natural disasters that 
are threatening the very survival of our precious wildlife. There can be no justification for the 
destruction of our beautiful reserves, which provide a home to our wildlife and are a source of 
enjoyment and appreciation for the community. 

Sent: 19/07/2020 9:36:32 PM
Subject: Online Submission


